
Madrona Site Council 
12/19/18 

 
 

● Welcome and review of previous meeting held 10/17/18.  
 

● Enrollment Update: 
 

K 1st 2nd 3rd 4th 5th 

Gutierrez 27 Mills-Price 26 Fogg 20 Regal 20 Harrington 21 Allison 22 

Adams 24 Fisher 26 Edwards 20 Simpson 20 Dias 20 Watson 21 

    Holden 16   Law 19 Wolter 19 

Cooper 3 Cooper 2 Cooper 1 Cooper 4 Cooper 1 Cooper 5 

Total: 54 Total: 56 Total: 57 Total: 44 Total: 61 Total:  67 total 
340 

 
● Fall Festival:  

○ Raised $5,085.04 (about $1,000 more than last year) 
■ Use toward soccer field improvements 

● Budget update: 
○ Designed new student t-shirts, cost $1,800 
○ Security improvement with door signs for each door, cost $430 



● Donation for Life Skills program: 
○ Crash Pad, 10-pack of gel floor tiles, 2 kids wobble chairs to support with flexible seating  

 
● Boundary Check-in: Are there any issues or concerns? 

○ None as of right now 
 

● PAX Update/Check-in:  
○ Madrona is a Pilot School for PAX in Southern Oregon (1 of 4 schools selected) 
○ Resources and support as we partner with AllCare 
○ Teachers are being supported with one-on-one support with Susan Fisher from All Care for 

additional questions or training as needed.  
 

● Upcoming Events: 
○ PBIS Celebration Event: 12/21/18 in the gym 
○ Rotary Student of the Year: Preston Ford 

■ Luncheon scheduled for 1/9/19 
○ Science Night: 2/21/19  

■ Include HVHS students to support with tech room, possibly with Mr. Saunders from DO 
● Spheros, breakout room challenges, etc.  

○ Jog-a-Thon: April/May 
■ Hero Run with fire department and possibly include sheriff department this year  

 
● Any additional questions/concerns: 

○ Field trip budget...if needed PTSG could support with fundraising  



○ PAX Parent night for next year during Kinder launch  
○ Information for new health curriculum to families will be held at Fruitdale. Committee 

expressed curiosity regarding how information will be delivered to parents? Will there be 
information shared at each school?  

 
■ Questions from previous site council meeting.  
■ What about the option of opening up the bus lane after last bus drops off for parents to 

drop off. Students are arriving tardy due to long wait time.  
■ What happened to the idea of having the track paved for bus drop off and pick up?  

● Kellie Lovell will contact District Office for follow up conversation  
 

● Meeting Adjourned at 2:55 


